To: Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation
Subject: NE Response to WW010003 — Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation project
Date: 07 November 2024 13:20:22

Good afternoon,

This question falls outside NE's statutory remit for NSIPs (as set out in Nationally

ignificant Infra jcture Proje - Advice on working with public bodies in the
infrastructure planning process, Annex C: Natural England and the Planning Inspectorate -
GOV.UK) so we have no comments to make.

Kind regards,
Jessica James

NSIP Senior Officer
West Anglia

Floor 4

Eastleigh House
Upper Market Street
Eastleigh
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